2024 Webex Training Series
January 2024 – Overview
Q:  When will we get invitations to the remaining sessions?
	A:  Kayla Snapp (lead clerical) sent out invitations for February – July, the morning of January 11.  Karen Bena (Outreach Coordinator) will send out reminders one week prior to each presentation.  Presentations will be the second Thursday of each month.
Q:  Will recordings be available?
	A:  Yes, the recording of the presentation will be posted on the intranet, along with a transcript of the Questions and Answers, approximately one week after the live presentation.
Q:  Do you recommend the LPHAs become registered environmental health professional?
	A: Yes. 
Q:  Will you be taking attendance?
	A:  Yes.
Q:  Can we get a primary and secondary contact for the Program Managers?
	A:  We highly recommend you always start with the District Supervisor in your area, as we encourage following the chain of command.
